

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School Bradmore Green Old Coulsdon Surrey. CR5 1ED

Telephone: 01737-554789

email: office@ccofe.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA

Dear Parents and Carers.

3rd September 2025

Year 4 Anglo-Saxon Day

Year 4 will be having an Anglo-Saxon Day on **Wednesday 10th September**, to kick-start our new topic for the term! It would be wonderful if the children could dress up in an Anglo-Saxon costume for this day. This only needs to be very simple, e.g. grey trousers, a tunic or leggings. Please don't worry about producing anything elaborate, or buying a new costume. It can be anything to do with the Anglo-Saxon way of life. Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate footwear on the day as they will still be going outside for break time and lunch.

During the day, we will be doing some Anglo-Saxon History and Art activities which I hope the children will enjoy. I have also arranged for an educational theatre company to come in to deliver a workshop. The children will get to explore what daily life was like for Anglo-Saxon people. They will build a home, work on the farm by harvesting crops, and have their fortunes told using runes. They will also learn the story of Beowulf and take on roles to bring the tale to life!

We are asking parents to make a voluntary payment of £6.50 towards the cost of the workshop. This can be paid on ParentPay in the usual way.

I hope this will be an enjoyable day for all and that the children come away enthusiastic for our future learning on this topic!

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Lauren Pullin Year 4 Class Teacher









